
March 3, 2021 

  

Hello Albion Heights Families, 
  
Happy March and here’s to some warmer weather. 
  
Pathways Presentation 
There will be a pathways presentation for VIRTUAL GRADE 8 STUDENTS on Thursday 
March 11 from 3:00-4:00. This presentation was already shown to the Grade 8 In school 
students. A link will be sent to you, 
  
Parent Survey 
Last week you were asked to fill out a parent survey sent by Kofi Sankofa (Community 
Support Worker) asking about  PD/Workshops you would be interested in 
attending.  Please fill it out ASAP. 
Here is the link Parent/Guardian Survey Link 
  
Parent Council Meeting 
Please join us on Tuesday March 9 from 6:30-7:30. At this meeting Kofi Sankofa our 
Community Support Worker and  Michelle Murdock our nutrition Liaison will  join us. 
  
Here is the link to Join Zoom Meeting 
https://tdsb-
ca.zoom.us/j/97326204843?pwd=aUs4aExZM1d0SVlSQk5SZ0NqaGFzdz09 

Meeting ID: 973 2620 4843 

Passcode: 328370 
  
One tap mobile 
+16475580588,,97326204843#,,,,*328370# Canada 
+16473744685,,97326204843#,,,,*328370# Canada 
  
Grade 3 Universal Screening for students in Virtual school: 
Universal Screening is the test that all grade 3s write every year. The students who are 
at school in-person wrote it in November. The students who are in Virtual school are 
suppose to write it between March 15-19 virtually with their Virtual School teacher (with 
parent approval). Parents are required to pick up the test material from the home school 
(Albion Heights). We will call you when we are ready to hand out the material (March 
10th and 11th). 
  
Moving Next Year 
To assist us in organizing classes for next year we need to know if any of our families 
will be moving over the summer months. If you will be moving please send a note in 
your child’s agenda or call the school. 
  
 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/S-VkJRvfmHjPdn1IhZG0dg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiISBVP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZG1tdGhGTHFMRVhUUVdRVmVsU1c0TE9aUmVuWE5xWld6RVFFWjZRZHVnLTRmR21RL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZl9saW5rVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgN9XsP2DbUYYXUhtyYXZpbmRlcl9rYXVyMTk3OUB5YWhvby5jb21YBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/QWEg6AhHqOv04HjWq9RqmQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiISBVP0RKaHR0cHM6Ly90ZHNiLWNhLnpvb20udXMvai85NzMyNjIwNDg0Mz9wd2Q9YVVzNGFFeFpNMWQwU1ZsU1FrNVNaME5xYUdGemR6MDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmA31ew_YNtRhhdSG3JhdmluZGVyX2thdXIxOTc5QHlhaG9vLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/QWEg6AhHqOv04HjWq9RqmQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiISBVP0RKaHR0cHM6Ly90ZHNiLWNhLnpvb20udXMvai85NzMyNjIwNDg0Mz9wd2Q9YVVzNGFFeFpNMWQwU1ZsU1FrNVNaME5xYUdGemR6MDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmA31ew_YNtRhhdSG3JhdmluZGVyX2thdXIxOTc5QHlhaG9vLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~


Kindergarten Registration 
We are continuing to accept Kindergarten registrations for the 2021-2022 school year. 
All registration is done online. 
  
Keep safe. 
  
Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 
 


